
VEER SURENDRA SAI UNIVERSITY OF TECHNOLOGY, BURLA
Department of Civil Engineering

(Formerly  University  College  of Engineering,  Burla,  ESTD:1956)

From
Head, Department of Civil Engineering
VSS University of Technology, Burla

To,
The Principal
Kendriya Vidyalaya No - I,
Ordinance Factory, Badmal, Bolangir

Sub:-  Safety  certificate  of the Kendriya Vidyalaya No - I  school building  at Ordinance Factory, Badmal,
Bolangir

Ref:No-YourLetterNo-F.150346/1155/KVOFBL/2021-2022/92,dt-19/04/2022

Dear Sir,

This  has  reference  to  your  letter  no.  F.150346/1155/KVOFBL/2021-2022/92  dated   19/04/2022  on  the

above mentioned subject.  You had requested us to visit the above mentioned school for visual inspection
and  to  give  report.   Experts  from  civil  engineering  department  had  visited  your  school  at  the  above
mentioned address on 01.05.2022 and inspected the entire building.

Based on the visual observations, visual  symptoms and manifestations shown by the building and the data
collected  from  site,  it  is  of the  opinion  that  the  said  school  building  is  structurally  sound  and  that  its
stabilitywillnotbeendangeredbytheiruseforwhichthebuildingisintended.

Thanking you,

Sincerely#\^ly

Head of the Department
Civil Enging¥*SDepartment

DepawhentotcivilEnoneewh€
VSSuT, Burla


